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December 2020 

Woodlands Sanitary Lift Station Upgrade 
 

The City of Calgary continues to treat, test and 
deliver high-quality water to Calgarians during the 
COVID-19 pandemic. While we prioritize the 
delivery of essential services, our capital 
construction programs are moving forward where 
possible. These construction projects are critical 
to supporting current and future development 
while also protecting our environment.  
 

As with all capital projects, our priority is the 
health, safety and well-being of our staff and 
contractors. We continue to put in place new 
measures and protocols to ensure public health is 
always protected. 
 

Background 

Woodlands Sanitary Lift Station collects, 
temporary stores, and pumps wastewater from 
the community to a wastewater treatment plant.  
 
Built in 1983, the lift station is now more than  
30 years old and there are several major 
components that are in need of replacement. 
 
For this particular lift station, the roof, the HVAC 
system, standby generator, the electrical system 
and various control panels are all being replaced. 
This work will ensure the sanitary lift station 
operates properly and safely in the future. 
 
The City is working with the contractor, PCL 
Construction Management Inc.to minimize the 
construction impact while ensuring the safety of 
the public and employees during construction. 
 
 

Construction update 
Construction was originally scheduled to be 
complete by end of 2020 but is now expected to 
be complete in late February 2021. The extra time 
is required to coordinate the utilities needed to 
support the upgraded infrastructure. 
 
Construction impacts  

• Regular work hours will be 7 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

• We will do our best to minimize construction 
noise. Most of our construction noise will take 
place indoors during construction hours. 

• There will be a pathway closure with detour 
signs during construction. 

• Contractor vehicles will be parked on street and 
will not block driveways. 

• Construction work will adhere to the Community 
Standards Bylaw. There is a standby generator 
on site that will only be used in the event of 
utility power outage. 

• For safety, the work site will be fenced, and 
access will be restricted to construction 
personnel only. 
 
 

Project information or questions 

Please contact 311 with any questions or 
concerns about this work. For more information 
visit calgary.ca/waterprojects . 
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